Weekly Newsletter



Friday 22nd June 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

3SH's Class Assembly. This morning, 3SH produced a superb class assembly all about the fartastic work they did with Highly Sprung last term. We were treated to some video clips of their preparation work, as well as some snippets of their final performance, which was highly professional and included fancy lighting on a purpose built stage. The children demonstrated their knowledge of the planets in the solar system, through the use of words as well as actions and they shared a story that they have been reading called "Here we Are" by Oliver Jeffers.

Headteacher Awards: Congratulations to Nicole, Zema, Abdiraman (YR), Abdoulaye, Caitlin, (Y2), Layla, Amy-Mai, Reegan (Y3), Salima (Y5), Alisha and Aathana (Y6), who have all received Headteacher Awards this week.

Golden Tickets: The children who have been rewarded with Golden Tickets this week and have been selected to sit at the 'Top Table' next week are:

Year Group	Children	Year Group	Children	
R	Martin and Jacob	4	Kedra and Kaine	
1	Leah and Lamin	5	Amanda and Julia	
2	Bahati and Caitlin	6	Jamila and Angela	
3	Mariana and Ashleigh			

House Points: This week's winner is Herbert

Godiva		Herbert		Moorcroft		Mowlam	
Weekly	Half-termly	Weekly	Half-termly	Weekly	Half-termly	Weekly	Half-termly
26	60	28	61	19	46	17	48

Reception Parent Meetings: On Wednesday, parents with children who are due to start our Reception in September, were invited into school to find out about the setting, the school routines and the learning at Moat House. The teachers and teaching assistants introduced themselves and parents were given the opportunity to ask any questions that they may have.

Year 6 Bowling Trip: Last Friday, Year 6 children were rewarded with a trip to MFA Bowl as a treat for their hard work leading up to SATs. The children all had a brilliant day and many even managed to get a strike - Eidlis got two in a row! Nathaniel, Logan and Cieran were particularly good and scored well into the 100s, while Olesja, who had never played before, also managed to score highly! All children were perfectly behaved and represented Moat House well, with many members of the public commenting on how brilliant their behaviour was.

Year 2 children had the opportunity to share their incredible Art with their parents at Moat House Leisure Centre last Friday. They were treated to squash and biscuits and had the opportunity to look closely at the other children's work to make comparisons. There will be five prizes awarded to the children who showed resilience and determination whilst completing their work based on cycling. The children's work will be displayed in the cafe area of the Leisure Centre for the Summer, if you wish to take a look. We would like to thank all of the staff at Moat House Leisure Centre for all of their support and look forward to working with them again. Well done Year 2.

Online Safety: The National Online Safety team have asked us to share the following: As part of our #WakeUpWednesday campaign, we have created a free guide for parents & carers for your school to share about 'Player Unknown's Battlegrounds' (PUBG) – a game played by millions of children and young people worldwide. Our guide is designed to inform parents and carers about the dangers and risks of letting their children play PUBG and how they can help keep their children safe online. The free guide for parents can be found here: https://twitter.com/natonlinesafety/status/1006924-770657611776

Jury Service Having completed my Jury Service at Warwick Crown Court I look forward to being back in school from Monday.

Early Birds: A massive congratulations to 6CB who won our Early Bird Week competition. They won because out of the whole week, there was only had one child who arrived after 9 am. A fantastic achievement and they enjoyed their tasty treats on Thursday afternoon. A massive thank you to everyone who took part and hopefully the good work of coming into school early can carry on.

Pause for Thoughts "Entrepreneurs are great at dealing with uncertainty and also very good at minimizing risk. That's the classic entrepreneur." - Mohnish Pabrai How do you cope with uncertainty?

Monday 25th June

Sports Week

Monday 25th June Year 5 to Grace Academy - Stem Day

Tuesday 26th June Sports Day

Thursday 28th June Reserve Sports Day

Thursday 28th June Themed lunch for England v. Belgium

Thursday 28th July Meeting for parents of Y5 children going to Derbyshire

Monday 2nd July Health Week Wednesday 4th July Transition day

Thursday 5th July Meeting for parents of Y5 children going to Dol y Moch

Monday 9th July Year I to Twycross Zoo

Wednesday 11th - Friday 13th July Year 5 residential to Swadlincote Friday 13th July Nursery to Umberslade Farm Monday 16th July Annual reports to parents

Tuesday 17th July Parents' Evening

Thursday 19th July Year 4 to Cadbury World Tuesday 24th July Year 6 Leavers' party Wednesday 25th July Year 6 performance

Wednesday 25th July Summer break

Thursday 26th - Sunday 29th July Year 5 to Dol-y-Moch

Yours sincerely, Alasdair Black Headteacher

Letters that were sent home this weeks 21st June - School meals (Year 2), Stem day at Grace Academy (Year 5)



Attendance for last week:

Our school target for attendance is 97%.

Last week's attendance was 93.6%

The class with the best attendance last week was 6CB with 98.6%

Attendance money won:

£I - 6CB

